
 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

28th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year we will be holding our popular KS2 Christmas Cracker event in school where each class will be 

performing two festive songs and a short performance. Parents/Carers are invited to join us at 9:30am on 

Tuesday 17th December. 

Our hall has limited capacity, so due to the amount of children tickets will be on a first come first serve basis and 

it will be a maximum of two tickets per family.  

To keep track on the number of tickets please return the slip and write whether you require one or two tickets. 

As reply slips are returned to school, tickets will be issued on receipt of the slip. In order to support our families 

we have made the decision that there will be no costs for the tickets. 

We anticipate that there may be additional tickets available and these will be allocated on first come first served 

basis. We will keep you updated about this via Seesaw/Arbor closer to the event. 

Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Akroyd  
Head of School.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

‘KS2 Christmas Cracker’ – Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am 

 

Name of child: __________________________________________ Class ___________________ 

 

Number of tickets (1 or 2) ______________________________________________ 

 

Name of parent/carer : ______________________________________________ 

 

Signed (parent or carer): _____________________________________________ 

 

 


